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 Impact:  Tax Commission 

 

  Revenue Impact: 

  Minimal 

 

  Administrative Cost Estimate: 

  $58,000 
 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 717 provides that if a physically disabled license plate is issued for a vehicle, the registration 

periods relating to the vehicle may be combined into a single registration period after January 1, 

2022. The measure directs the Oklahoma Tax Commission to develop a method to adjust the 12- 

month period and to adjust fees accordingly if such a plate is acquired in the period. 

Additionally, the measure requires a physically disabled license plate to the only plate issued and 

assigned to the vehicle. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Analysis provided by the Tax Commission: 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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